
St Pancras Green Equipment Update Report 

Item 10, 15th November 2023 St Pancras Green sports equipment 

Due to poor attention to detail by the equipment supplier, at the time of writing this report the 

facilities are still not completely open.  

The Basketball/Netball court and the Boule court have been completed – some finishing off works 

are still required around the basketball court. However, children’s play equipment was supplied and 

installed instead of adult exercise equipment. The fault is being remedied but this has caused 

considerable delay – the project is more than 6 weeks late.  

KPC is seeking financial compensation for the delay and for other matters concerning poor 

performance.  A site meeting is proposed (date to be agreed later in November) to agree completion 

of the works and the compensation to be received.  

 


